[image: image1.png]


Attention All 6th and 7th Grade Parents!!!
You are invited to a very important parent meeting on February 22nd!  We are going to ‘Gear Up’ for next year to get you and your child ready for Seventh and Eighth grades!  YIPEE!!!!!               Can you believe it is that time already?
We are so excited about presenting you with all the ‘need to knows’ about what happens next school year and a review of our state 4 year planning guidelines for graduation.
Cy Hope will also be here after the meeting to have a presentation on Social Media Safety!  Please make sure you plan to stick around for this important information. 

We look forward to seeing you and answering your questions. (
Please make a point to attend your “Gear Up” parent meeting on:
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Thursday, February 22, 2018
6:00-6:30 Electives Showcase
6:30-7:30 Parent Meeting
7:30-8:30 Social Media Presentation

Arnold Cafeteria
The Arnold Counseling Department
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